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7th April 2017
Dear Parents,

Please remember that we will be breaking up for Easter on Thursday next week April 13th at 2:30pm.  School will re-open on Tuesday 25th April.
Dates for your diary
Thursday 27th April


Before School Archery (8:00-8:45am)

Monday 8th May


Key Stage 2 SATs week

Thursday 18th May
New Reception Class Intake (September 2017) Parents Evening at 6:30pm
Headteacher’s Awards for this half term

Evie

Olivia

Tilly

Sophia

Jensen

Oliver
Amelie

Joseph

Dalton

Oliver Mi
Isabella

Ciaran

Rosie

Lawrence
Jasper

Alexander
Neva

Ella F
Sophie

Lily-Rose
Charles








Although the children above have been singled out for a special award, there are other children in school that I would like to bring to your attention.  I was invited to join reading workshop in Year 2 last week and I couldn’t believe the level of maturity, independence and resilience all the children were exhibiting.  Mrs Fuller is extremely proud of them and so am I!

In Year 5 and 6 a number of children have been asked to come into school first thing in the morning to do some extra work on maths and reading respectively.  The Upper Junior Bay is a hive of quiet activity at 8:30am each morning and my thanks go to the children for showing such commitment and to their parents for getting them here a little earlier each day – it is already making a difference!
Y4/5 Choir Visit to Holcroft Grange

I spoke to a member of staff from Holcroft Grange a few weeks ago and she was very keen for our children to visit the senior citizens living there in order for us to entertain them.  I will be taking Y4 and Y5 choir members there on Tuesday of next week. Parent volunteers are more than welcome to accompany us - please contact the office if you are available; we will be leaving school at 1:10pm.  I would be very grateful if your child could come into school wearing white shirts and school skirts/trousers or dresses.  Thank you, in advance, for your cooperation.

Social Media
The Chair of Governors (Mrs Annick Platt) has asked me to include the following information in this newsletter…
Following some recent rather upsetting and personal comments posted on social media I felt it was important to confirm the following guidance with regards to social media linked to the school:
· Parents are not expected to post pictures of pupils other than their own children on social networking sites
· Parents should make complaints through official school channels rather than posting them on social networking sites
· Parents should not post malicious or fictitious comments on social networking sites about any member of the school community

Red Nose Success?

There can be no doubt that the children really enjoyed Red Nose Day.  We sold out of red noses, a large number 
of children enjoyed interrupting lessons to tell  jokes  and the Talent Show heats and final were fantastically 
entertaining.  It is probably an oversight on my part that I didn’t ask for entry fee ‘donations’ from those who 
wanted to take part in the talent show.  As it stands, we had a lovely day but unfortunately managed to make a 
loss of £8! Please be aware that donations can still be made online at http://www.rednoseday.com
MVST Easter Party

You may remember that a number of our children attended a Christmas Party last term organised by Dawn and 
Zoe Molyneux (both of whom are MVST trustees).  The children really enjoyed the event as it was quite 
different to the discos organised by the PTFA (which are incredibly popular too!). It is their intention to organise 
two Easter Parties on Tuesday next; one for Reception/Key Stage 1 (4:00-5:15pm) and a second one for Key 
Stage 2 (5:45-7:00pm). There will be a £1 entrance fee on the door, children will be provided with water and 
squash/drinks, there will be a 10p tombola, a sweet/drinks stall, music and party games.  It will enable the 
children to have fun but also to be mindful about there being millions of children across the world who are not 
as fortunate as they are. Would you please indicate below if your children will be attending, and also if you are 

willing to volunteer with supervising the children.

Yours faithfully,

L A McGann
(------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I can confirm that my child…………………………………………………….………………………………in Year………………………. will be 
attending the Easter Party in aid of MVST on Tuesday 11th April.

I can also confirm that I am willing to help at 4:00-5:15pm and/ or 5:45 – 7:00pm. (please delete as applicable)
Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….………………………………………………
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